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Save the Date for the AMO Rural Healthy Democracy Forum!

June 11, 2025

Almonte Old Town Hall Auditorium, 14 Bridge St, Almonte, ON KOA 1A0

AMO and the Rural Ontario Municipal Association (ROMA), are thrilled to announce the
inaugural Rural Healthy Democracy Forum, taking place in the scenic Municipality of
Mississippi Mills.

This full-day event will bring together municipal and sector leaders, academics and experts
for insightful discussions on the state of democracy in rural Ontario. Engage in thought-
provoking conversations and explore ways to strengthen civic participation and governance
in your communities.

md Registration fee: $50.00

Registration opening soon.

For more information, on AMO’s Healthy Democracy Project click here.



Save the date for AMO’s
first Rural Healthy
Democracy Forum

June 11, 2025

ﬁ M Wz% Healthy
%’ Democracy Project

“Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these iterns does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mertioned.

I unsib

Tk LUriive




